Steven Seee

From: Frank Pearson <endurance497@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:40 PM
To: House Finance Committee

As an individual who recently moved from Connecticut to Rhode Island, | strongly oppose H6256 remaoving tax
exemptions of the marine industry.

Thank you.

Frank Pearson

Tiverton, Rl




